
Scott: 

Please post on the IRSWCD website “Main” Page:   

 

Special Announcement:   
Our June 12, 2023 meeting is cancelled.   

Our next Board meeting will be held July 10th at 1:30 PM at our Indian River County 
Administration Complex, 1800 27th Street, Building B, Room B1-501 , Vero Beach, 
Florida. 
 
Also Agenda and Minutes page under Agendas: 06/12/23 – Cancelled 
 
Thank you. 
 
Linda Caggiano 
Staff Assistant II  
Indian River Soil & Water Conservation District 
1800 27th Street, Building B (2nd Floor) 
Vero Beach, FL 32960 
772-226-4397 phone  
772-226-1740 fax            
Website: http://indianriverswcd.org 
                         
PLEASE NOTE:  Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from County 
officials regarding county business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public 
and the media upon request.  Your email messages may, therefore, be subject to public disclosure. 
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